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PREFACE

The National Survey of Historic Sites and Buildings is a resump-
tion of the Historic Sites Survey begun in 1937, under the authority of
the Historic Sites Act of 1935. During World War II, and the emergency
following, it was necessary to suspend these studies. The Survey has
now been resumed to revise and bring up to date the earlier studies and
investigations and to complete the program in all its major phases.

The purpose of the Survey, as outlined in the Historic Sites Act,
is to "make a survey of historic and archeologic sites, buildings, and
objects for the purpose of determining which possess exceptional value
as commemorating or illustrating the history of the United States." In
carrying out this basic directive, each site and building considered in
the Survey is evaluated in terms of the Criteria for Classification,
which are listed in the appendix of this report.

When completed, the Survey will provide a frame of reference for
recommendations to the Director of the National Park Service and the
Secretary of the Interior as to the sites of "exceptional value." This
will assist the National Park Service in preparing the National Recreation
Plan, including sites which may be administered by the National Park
Service to fill in gaps in the historical and archeological representa-
tion within the National Park System. It will also recommend and
encourage programs of historical and archeological preservation being

carried out by State and local agencies.



This study was prepared for the National Park Service by Preston
Holder, Acting Chairman of the Department of Anthropology, University
of Nebraska, at Lincoln, Nebraska, under contract. Assistance in
assembling the inventory of sites and site descriptions was given by
the following Archeologists of the National Park Service: John W.
Griffin, Southeast Region; Wilfred D. Logan, and the late Paul L.
Beaubien, Midwest Region; Albert H. Schroeder, Southwest Region; Paul
Bchumacher, Western Region; John L. Cotter, Northeast Region; and Bruce
Powell, National Capital Region.

The entire study has been edited and revised by the Survey staff
of the Washington Office: John W. Walker, Staff Archeologist; John P.
Bloom, Staff ﬁistorian; John O, Littleton, Chief, National Survey of
Bistoric Sites and Buildings, with suggestions and advice of the Chief
Archeologist, John M. Corbett.

The study, as here presented, will be reviewed by the Consulting
fommittee for the National Survey of Historic Sites and Buildings. The
fommittee, an eminent group of archeologists, historians, and architects,
vho serve without pay, are advisory to the Director of the National Park
fervice in all National Survey activities.

After review by the Committee, it will be presented to the Advisory
board on National Parks, Historic Sites, Buildings, and Monuments, for
ivaluation and recommendations to the Secretary of the Interior as to
thich sites are considered to have "exceptional value" and are therefore

)ligible for Registered National Historic Landmark status.
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The overall Survey is under the general supervision of Charles W,
Porter III, Chief Historian; and Herbert E. Kahler, Chief, Division

of History and Archeclogy.

George B. Hartzog, Jr.
ERRIEAXEXWUIRER
Director
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